
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls on everyone to assume their responsibilities to exit
current political crisis

His Eminence Sayyid Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with the Romanian

ambassador  to  Baghdad,  Mr.  Radu  Octavian  Dobre,  Saturday,  26/3/2022,  and  stressed  the

importance of everyone shouldering their responsibilities.

We discussed developments in the political scene in Iraq and the region and developments at the

international level and their repercussions on the countries of the region and the world. We

stressed the importance of developing relations between Baghdad and Bucharest to serve the

common interests between the two countries, and the importance of investing their historical

relations to serve common interests and preserve their sovereignty, while on the subject of the

Iraqi political reality, we called upon everyone to assume their responsibilities.


